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Meeting Recap 

Continues 

Demotion Party will be on Saturday, 
July 10, 2021 at Carol and Paul Cunha’s 
beautiful home.  Paul needs help!  
Please contact him before he has to call 
you.  916-539-5809 

Please respond to Mary Lyn’s recent 
email with your thoughts about a 
proposed site change.   

Rich Fathy thanked Trish & Roy 
Harrington, Rita Anderson, Rich Price, 
Tom Knox, Bob Berger for their help at 
Loaves and Fishes.  If you would like to 
help next month, contact Rich, now! 

Gary Pevey, awarded 1st time Paul 
Harris fellow to Cheryl Queral and Paul 
Friedrich, +2 to Walter Helm and Dave 
Black, +4 to Paul Snyder, Mark Copeland 
and Doug Weill, +5 to Craig Heiser and 
Chris Taylor and +7 to Rich Bixler.  Gary 
wanted to thank all the Member’s that 
donated over $36,000 this term to the 
R.I. Foundation.  

Our Speaker was newly elected 
Sacramento County Supervisor, Rich 
Desmond.  He spoke about his efforts to 
create encampment teams to help folks 
connect to services and his efforts to 
funnel funds to improve our roads. 

 

Other News and 

Information 

PACIFIC COAST TRAIL 
HIKE Fundraiser 

Roger and Walter are Back!  Safe and 
Sound and no worse for the wear! 

They will be presenting pictures and 
describing some of their experiences to 
us towards the end of July.  No doubt 
this will be a presentation to not miss. 

Meeting Recap for   

June 18, 2021 

The 40th meeting of the 36th term 
began with some words of wisdom 
from Desiree quoting a phrase from 
a Chinese fortune cookie, “Life’s 
greatest privilege is being able to 
help someone in need.” Rotary gives 
us this privilege daily. 

Lyndsay Burch rang the bell for her 
recent award,” Women Who Mean 
Business”. Congratulations Lyndsay!! 

Joanie Mather rang the bell in honor 
of her 3 grandchildren, one for 
setting a new swim record.    

Dan Hall rang the bell in honor of he 
and Laurel celebrating their 46th 
anniversary & to honor Pres Russ & 
Pres Mark Albrecht (PWR 
Foundation) for their successful 
terms.  

New members, Joanie Mather, 
Dominic Porrino & Randy Burton 
were presented their “Rotary in a 
bags.” 

PE Mary Lyn shared that we will be 
meeting in person the 1st & 3rd 
Fridays of the month, with a zoom 
meeting on the 2nd Friday during her 
term. In place of a 4th Friday meeting 
we will participate in community 
service projects scheduled sometime 
during each month. She also shared 
that with the rising costs at Del Paso, 
and the 50 person maximum 
constraint at this time, we are 
considering moving back to the 
Dante Club.  Dante has a new G.M., 
Event Planner and a new Chef.  Their 
capacity is 150 people.  For your 
$25.00 fee, you will get a complete 
breakfast. 

KEY DATES 

June 25, 2021 – Final Meeting of the 36th Term.   
July 2, 2021 – Dark to celebrate the 4th of July Holiday. 
July 9, 2021 – 1st Meeting of the new term with President Mary Lyn Kagan 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Start of Hike 

END of 

Hike 

Cheers! 

at END 


